

RICK SCOTT

September 21, 2016

Mr. Harvey Schneider All Country Title Agency 1300 North Federal Highway, Suite 106 Boca Raton, Florida 33432

Dear Mr. Schneider:

Congratulations on All Country Title Agency recently being included in the South Florida Business Journal's list of top title companies. Businesses provide opportunities for families to live their dreams in our state. Floridians like you are helping make our state the best place in the world to raise a family, have a great career, and enjoy a life full of opportunity.

Florida job creators are adding new opportunities each day, and it is clear that our work to cut taxes and support economic growth is making a difference for families in our state. Our low tax environment and focus on helping graduates build meaningful careers have allowed our private sector to add more than one million jobs in only five years. Our unemployment rate is also at a more than eight-year low, and Florida's annual job growth rate has outpaced the nation for more than 50 consecutive months. While these are incredible accomplishments for our state, we will continue to work each day to cut taxes, encourage business growth, and make important investments in economic strongholds so Florida can become a global leader for job creation.

Thank you for helping make sure every family has the opportunity to succeed here in the Sunshine State. Please let me know your ideas for how we can continue to make our state the best place in the world to grow a business, build a career, and raise a family.

Sincerely,

Rick Scott

Governor

THE CAPITOL
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399 • (850) 717-9249